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Been lots of conversation about returning to normal operations at the hospital. Not sure about
a timeline, but I anticipate as soon as state-wide numbers start slowing, we will see some
relaxation of COVID requirements. On that train of thought, I have two questions for all of
you:
 

1.      Do you like having regular update emails from me on what is going on in the
department? If so, let me know and I’ll keep doing something daily, weekly, whatever
the situation warrants.

2.      Anyone interested in learning more about grant writing? Interested in helping look for,
write, and/or manage grants? If the post-pandemic environment is similar to the post-
9/11 environment, there will be a LOT of money available for healthcare and EMS.
We want to be ready to start getting it. We will send you to class to learn how to write
and manage grants, if you want.

 
 
Theron Becker
EMS Clinical Chief
Citizens Memorial Hospital / Emergency Medical Services
cell 417-597-3688 / fax 417-328-7209
theron.becker@citizensmemorial.com
 

CMH EMS Mission: 
Provide safe, exceptional, and compassionate care 

to our communities with an emphasis on 
highly trained and empowered staff.
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